### August 2025

# Seagrave Village Primary School Information



Dear Seagrave families,

A warm welcome to the Autumn Term at Seagrave Village Primary School. I hope this message finds families well, ready for an engaging and enjoyable start to our new academic year. It is always a pleasure to work with such a supportive and enthusiastic community, and I look forward to working in partnership to make this year a success for every child

#### Our Learning and Trips

This term, each class will immerse themselves in fascinating topics: Beacon will explore 'My World,' Watermead will ignite imaginations with 'The Great Fire of London,' Snibston will travel back to Ancient Greece, and Prestwold will delve into the impact and experiences of WWII.

We have a packed calendar of events and enrichment: please ensure you check the Dates Planner attached to this message for all planned trips, visits, and notable school dates. These will also be available on our school website in due course here and printed copies at the school office.

#### Autumn Dates

We're excited to invite everyone to the Seagrave Village Fete this weekend, a wonderful opportunity to connect with other families and support the local community. Our whole-school Literacy Breakfast is also coming up—parents and carers are warmly invited to join us in celebrating the joy of reading together.

A special note for families joining Reception: the EYFS Parent Information Evening takes place on 11th September. This is a valuable chance to meet the team, find out about classroom routines, and ask any questions about your child's start to school.









## Seagrave Village Primary School Information



#### Class Dojo

Class Dojo remains our main channel for communication. Please do sign up if you haven't already—this app helps us share daily updates, celebrate pupils' achievements, and ensure parents never miss important information. If you require any technical support or a paper version of key announcements, please contact the school office.

Thank you for your ongoing support. Please keep an eye on Class Dojo for regular updates, and reach out with any questions.

Here's to a positive term ahead for our pupils and families,

Mrs Culling & The Seagrave Team

Topic 1